
 

 

 

Dear Hadara Members            18th May 2021 
 

Your Committee sincerely trusts that you are all in good health and staying safe. 

Hopefully you have all had both of the vaccine jabs. 

 

The last Zoom Committee meeting was held on 18th May and a number of items were 

discussed. 

 

We have agreed that hopefully 28th July will be our 1st monthly meeting back for 

Hadara members after government conformation in June that all restrictions have 

been lifted. 

 

The Church Centre is available now with rules set in place. We could resume some 

activities like Keep-Fit/Games. We are looking at possibly June/July. The maximum 

people at each session would be 15 until the end of June.  Watch this space. 

 

We are still actively looking for members to come forward and join the Committee 

and to take on posts including that of Chairperson. Please give it some serious 

thought. 

 

We will be having another Zoom Committee meeting in June to review the situation 

again and hopefully we will then have a clearer picture of the future. We trust that 

you can understand our decisions. 

 

Holidays & Outings   Contact Jim Silvester on 01474 704782 

Bournemouth  19th-22nd November 2021 

Now that the Marsham Court Hotel (Bournemouth) has reopened 

we can look forward to this short break. 

This break is now fully booked and the balance payment is due in 

September 

 

Going Dutch   Steaming through the Bulb Fields 4th-7th April 2022 

4-day short break to Holland, travelling by Eurostar and 

taking in the Tulips at Keukenhof and local attractions 

Now fully booked and places on request only 


